
From: Patz, Logan W.
To: "jdegnaro101@gmail.com"
Cc: Ortiz, Monica
Subject: 9801 Acoma Rd SE, Bombs Away Beer Co. L20D070
Date: Friday, December 30, 2016 3:15:00 PM
Importance: High

Hello John,
 
I was able to look at the resubmittal for the TCL. The two driveways (25’ 10” and the 46’ 6”) on
Acoma Rd should be closed with sidewalk (standard drawing 2430) and curb and gutter (standard
drawing 2415A). This can be address by a red line if you can have your architect come in and make
the changes and add a revision date or they can be changed on the plan and submitted again.
 
Thank you.
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
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